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			Read How The Lord is working in our ministry!
Dear Praying Friends,
We have seen the Lord provide and answer many prayer requests over the last few weeks. Firstly, the Lord provided our family with a home. After 4 months of searching and praying for a house to rent, we now have a place to call home. He worked out every small detail and we are grateful to the Lord for providing for us in His timing. Secondly, we had our first baptism at Iglesia Bautista Fe. The man who was baptized is named Mariano. He is a young but maturing Christian that wanted to be obedient to the Lord. He had invited many family and friends to be apart of the service. The gospel was preached and we are praying that the Lord continues to work in the hearts of all who heard. 
Looking ahead: 
We are in midst of setting up and should be done in 2 to 3 weeks. We have purchased most of the things we need and are now just waiting for them to be delivered. When we are done with set-up, we will restart language school. We are shooting to start language school on June 12th. On Saturday, May 18th, will have our first men's fellowship. We are praying for a large turn out and plan to have an Argentine Asado (cook-out). In July, we will be starting an out-reach by teaching English classes. We are hoping that the Lord can use these classes to meet new people and share the gospel with them. Please be praying for this endeavor with us.
May's Prayer Request:
· Our set-up- Please be praying that we can finish all that we need to do by June the 12th.
· Our Language Learning- Even through we have not been in formal classes we have still grown tremendously in our Spanish but we have so much more to learn.
· Men's Fellowship- the first at Iglesia Bautista Fe on Saturday, May,18th.
Thank you for your prayers and support.
God Bless
-Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah and Ian
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